

The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5DR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

21st November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Pantomime

We have a block booking for Classes R, 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 to visit The Hawthorne Theatre, Campus West, Welwyn Garden City to see a performance of the pantomime, Treasure Island, on Thursday 15th December. The PTA is subsidising the cost of the coaches so consequently we are able to keep the price down to £10.25 per child to cover the cost of the theatre.

We will be leaving school at approximately 12.45 pm as the performance starts at 1.30 p.m. The children will have lunch before they leave and school will finish at approximately 4.30 p.m. I would be grateful if the money could be paid by **Thursday**, 8th **December**.

Please make your payment via the ARBOR app and consent to your child going on the trip. If your child is unable to participate in this visit I need to know immediately as we need to confirm the ticket numbers. If there are any problems, please let me know.

For pupils that are in receipt of Free School Meals, 50% of the cost will now be met by the Government's Pupil Premium Funding.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Thompson

Lue Moagson















